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URGENT: STOP THE MANDATES! 

I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

I am writing this letter to urgently ask our leaders to stop the pursuit and legal protection for mandating the new COVID 
-19 vaccine! Is it wrong for people to be apprehensive and cautious of a new intervention? Of course not, it is diligentl 
No one can accuse such citizens as cold to the changes policies regarding COVIO and the disea~e itself has made on their 
lives, their work, and the lives of the people they care for. Everyone has been affected. 

More mandates ARE NOT THE SOLUTION I Everyone is already scared, well done. Now, remove personal autonomy and 
consent to an injection they are not comfortable with or lose their source of income? That is coercion! These proposed 
vaccines are not even FDA approved and state in their information sheets that full informed Is required to 
administration as well a~ the right to refuse. DO NOT ALLOW ARIZONA COMPANIES TO REQUIRE THEIR EMPLYEES TO 
WAIVE THOSE RIGHTS TO FULL AND INFORMED CONSENT AS WELLL AS THE RIGHT TO REFUSE by tying their compliance 
through a mandate with their work! This violates the very foundation of medicine, that people. These are already 
compliant, productive people who continued to show up despite the risks and now are asking for enough respect to \\// 
allow them to make their own informed decision despite the risks. \)t' 

Thank you, 

Kristi Heins 

Arizonan 
Resident of Pima County 
Registered Nurse 
Wife 
Mother 
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Enough is enough 

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, 
proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or 
opening an attachment. 

You need to vote NO for mandating vaccinations for healthcare workers! 

Judy Rich, CEO ofTMC said that they are already short staffed and they will have to turn patients away. I know 
that Tucson's healthcare systems have lost my way too many amazing workers due to online schooling and the 
stress associated with working in the COVID conditions even when vaccinations were NOT required. The 
accelerating hostile work environments that are being created are absolutely unnecessary! Privacy and 
freedoms are being violated. Tucson will lose a significant amount of valuable healthcare professionals with the 
lack of staffing. The fall out from this ridiculous over reach of power will have a ripple effect into many other 
industries! 

-Todd Sepp 


